Mandatory Vaccines and
Other Options for Employers
During this Year's Cold & Flu
Season

Rockford Chamber of Commerce, Webcast
January 13,2021 | 8:00 AM - 10:00 AM

Employers need to continue to take action necessary to reasonably protect the
health and safety of their employees, customers and vendors. The anticipated
release of a COVID-19 vaccine raises the question of whether employers can
mandate employees receive it and the implications for employers of imposing
such a requirement.

Join Jeff Risch for this virtual event hosted by the Rockford Chamber of
Commerce as he discusses key laws and developing local, state and federal
guidance in helping employers navigate stormy waters in these trying times.
Attendees will be able to engage in small group virtual networking, gain real
business connections and receive a key understanding of laws regarding the new
COVID-19 vaccine.
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